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       Weekly update from Iraq!

                 





HHD, 123rd MSB 







	


Fun in the sun in Iraq!

This week has been an extremely busy one for the Hachets as we continue to support the BN in our outstanding manner as well as many other endeavors.  The BN was able to celebrate Labor Day with some sporting events like 3 Man Volleyball Basketball as well as a horseshoe tournament in which the team of SFC Bird and SSG Clark from the S3 came in a very close 3rd narrowly missing a  seat in the championships.  The DFAC under SFC Percy her at Camp Anderson and SSG Cox at BIAP outdid themselves preparing an outstanding meal of chicken wings, steaks, burgers and more that were enjoyed by everyone, and the DFAC is still receiving compliments from that meal.  The Staff here at Camp Anderson have been extremely busy preparing for the BNs impending move to BIAP.  Most of the BN should be moved by the end of November, and HHD is tentatively looking at moving sometime in the mid-October to early November timeframe, pending approval.  I would also like to take this opportunity to ask you to help me welcome HHDs new 1SG, SFC Gilmore.  Due to 1SG Bethea’s health concerns and evacuation to Germany.  I am sure that you all join me in wishing 1SG Bethea a speedy recovery, and we will all keep him in our prayers.

The LRP crew continues to be busy as they continue their outstanding support to the Division while dealing with the impending arrival of the BN, and also the increase in the amount of supplies that have been arriving as the logistics pipeline matures and supplies are starting to flow more rapidly and in greater quanities.

I would also like you to join me in congratulating SGT Kopp, SPC Proshay, and SPC Dwyer who were recognized last week for their outstanding work and drive to always do the right thing.  All three were presented with a coin from the ADC-S, BG Hernandez.    

FRG Corner

There is a VTC upcoming on the 10th of September for soldiers at BIAP, and the S1 is hard at work scheduling more, both here and at BIAP.  Please stay in close contact with the FRG liaison for more information on how to talk with your spouse.  The BN has had some problems with the phones and internet this week (now fixed), which may have prevented your loved ones from contacting you like they normally do.  Please bear with us during these times, and if it has been a while since you have heard from your spouse let me know, and I will ensure that they contact you.  Any concerns or issues, please let myself, 1SG or the FRG liaison know.

Pictures From Around Dogwood:
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The S2, S3 and SPO hard at work in the “Fusion Pit” which is the brain center of the BN in charge of tracking and running all operations.

HHD POCs

CPT McCormick                

jared.a.mccormick@us.army.mil

1SG Bethea  
      

johnny.bethea1@us.army.mil
FRG liaison
      334-5893 

FRG LDR (06133) 573076

jandhmccormick@yahoo.com
         CPT Jared McCormick
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